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What is it? 

The District Climate Survey is a series of questions designed to provide an understanding 

of how students, parents, and staff feel about schools and the district as a whole. 

Why is this assessment given? 

As the district works to improve itself, it is important to get feedback from 

students, staff, and families.  This feedback is one of several pieces of evidence 

that then helps direct improvement efforts at all levels in the district. 

Who takes this survey? 

The survey is given to students in grades 3 – 12, staff, and parents.  There are 

different versions of the survey in order to make the questions more 

understandable for specific age groups. 

How is the survey given? 

The survey is given online at a time scheduled by each building. 

When is the survey given? 

TENTATIVE: The survey is given in the month of April.  This year, it will be given 

between April 5 and April 30, 2020. 

How will results be shared? 

The results are shared as building and district results; there are no individual 

results to share.  As such, results will be shared in various ways in district and 

building documents, but not shared directly with families in a “stand alone” 

document. 

 



 
 

How does this assessment reflect my child’s performance? 

The District Climate Survey in no way influences your child’s academic 

performance.  It represents an opportunity for students, staff and families to 

provide direct feedback to the district to help drive improvement. 

 

For more information, contact: Tim Peterson  

Office of Assessment, 608-663-5217 

mmsd.org/assessment 
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